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Reminder: Enroll Now in Our Children’s English Language Learners Class! 
Don’t miss out on this fantastic opportunity for your child to enhance their English skills this fall! Our new
program is designed to make learning English fun, interactive, and effective. This class provides a small

classroom environment for 3rd to 8th grade students learning English, helping them improve their reading,
writing, speaking, and listening skills to reinforce their learning at school. Classes will be held twice a week for

an hour and a half each. There will be multiple sessions throughout the year, with a discount available for
those signed up for multiple sessions. $50 referral credit per family registered.

CELL C H I L D R E N ’ S  E N G L I S H
L A N G U A G E  L E A R N E R S

Sign-up here! Only 
$15 per
class

Church partnership 
We are excited to share that this summer, we had the incredible opportunity to partner with

Children Evangelist Fellowship (CEF) for the first time. Also grateful for our long-standing
partnership with Wheaton Chinese Alliance Church (WCAC). WCAC Collaboration: During the

fourth week of summer school, the WCAC team joined us to teach Bible and Mandarin classes
and prepared delicious lunches for the students. CEF Group: In the fifth week, a CEF group served

with us by teaching Bible classes, enriching our students’ learning experience.
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Be Encouraged
Matthew 11:28-30

 “Come to me, all you who are weary
and burdened, and I will give you rest.

Take my yoke upon you and learn
from me, for I am gentle and humble
in heart, and you will find rest for your

souls.  For my yoke is easy and my
burden is light.”

Summer School Recap 
This summer, our students had an amazing time exploring and learning through 

a variety of field trips. 
K-5th Grade Adventures:

Armour Square Park: Our younger students enjoyed a fun-filled day at the park.
Insect Fest: They got up close with fascinating insects and learned about their habitats.

Classic Cinema: The students watched the captivating movie “Migration.”
6-8th Grade Excursions:

31st Street Beach: The older students had a blast at the beach, enjoying the sun and sand.
Bowling: They also had a great time showing off their bowling skills. 

End of the Year Picnic: On the last day of summer school, all grades came together at Armour Square Park for
a delightful picnic, celebrating the end of a fantastic summer. 


